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Apprenticeship Support & Knowledge for Schools 2016-2017    


Dear School 
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Did you know the DfE destinations data has recorded the percentage of pupils from state funded schools and colleges progressing onto an apprenticeship is on average 5%? 
To address this issue, the Skills Funding Agency has funded the North Region IAG Provider Network to provide an impartial information, advice and guidance service to your school pupils and teachers, working in collaboration with the National Apprenticeship Service and Careers Enterprise Company.    
What Our Service Provides for Your Pupils in Year 10,11,12,13:

· Provide a free IAG interactive presentation session in schools on Traineeships and Apprenticeships including Higher and Degree Apprenticeships Routes
· Provide Employer and Apprenticeship Ambassadors and local case studies 

· Help pupils register on Find an Apprenticeship service website and search vacancies
· Support governments target of 3 million apprentices by 2020

· The increase of higher and degree apprenticeships applications in the region
· Provide more information how to gain a degree without the university fees and student debt

· Provide real work experience opportunities with the Traineeship programme 

What Our Service Includes for schools:
· Support schools with their statutory duty to secure independent careers guidance presented in an impartial manner 

· Teachers who attend the IAG sessions will be helping schools to work towards the CDI Framework and Gatsby Benchmarks. 
· Provide evidence for Ofsted inspections for schools – CPD certificates for teacher attending our IAG sessions

· Create stronger links with your local provider network dedicated to offering future IAG support for your school 
The National Apprenticeship Service is part of the Skills Funding Agency which is an executive agency of the Department of Education. We are a government department and we are bound by data protection rules and regulations.

Any learner data shared between project partners and the National Apprenticeship Service will be encrypted and will not be shared with anyone outside of the school’s project work.

We need to have access to the learner data so we can confirm whether students have registered and applied on the Find an apprenticeship system. The data will not be used for anything other than this.
Please contact cath@lancsforum.co.uk to book your free IAG session. Look forward to meeting you soon.
Regards   
Raeleen Duthoit
Lancashire WBL Executive Forum 
Support & Development Manager

Mob: 07890 169586

www.lancsforum.co.uk                                                                                                                             
North Region IAG Network                                                                       Actively Promotes Equal Opportunity for All
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